
February 6th, 2024 
 
Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Suzanna Paneno, Jenny Hemphill, Sarah Dreher, Chris Sramek, Josh 
Callahan, Lexi Weisner, Jayme Goetz, Erica Holloway, Kaitlyn Schmidt 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Bank account has about $101,000.  Brought in about $9400 from Fun Night and 
expenses were about $6500. 
 
Principal’s Report: 2nd grade request for field trip to Rolling Hills Zoo in Salina. Cost about $1110 and will 
be on May 9th – approved. 
 
Teacher Feedback/Requests: 5th grade request for bowling trip for $255 on May 14th – approved.  3rd 
grade request for Roller Skating for $475 on May 13th - approved. 
 
New Business:  

• After a poll was done through Facebook, H&S will change the monthly meeting time to 5-6 pm 
for March. 

 
Upcoming Events/Committee Reports/Continuing Business:  

• Fun Night overall was a success.  We had many volunteers to help throughout the night and had 
lots of great raffle prizes for people to win. 

• Spring Bash is right around the corner! Stay tuned for more information. 

• Fun Day will be in May.  We will be figuring out the best location for all the fun games due to the 
construction of the school. 

• Volunteer opportunities – H&S has over 500 volunteer opportunities throughout the school 
year. About 30% of those opportunities just require drop off donations such as teacher treats 
and the other opportunities require time helping.  The more parents we get to volunteer, the 
longer we can continue to provide fun to the students.  

 
Upcoming Dates: 

• 2/13 – Taco Shop Orders Due 

• 2/19 – No School – Teach in service day 

• 2/22 – Parent Teacher Conference 

• 2/23 – Popcorn Friday 

• 2/29 – Spring Pictures  
 

Next meeting: March 5th from 5-6pm in room 3D 


